
 

U.S. COAST GUARD AUXILIARY  
District Eleven North Region 

DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT 
 
 

 
To:  DCO Curtis Han,  DCOS Jim Losi                            15 July 2023 

From:  Eddie Lam, Division Commander                                                Division: South Bay 

  
HIGHLIGHTS: 

1. Presence at one boat launch continuing 
2. Notification to members holding PPE  
3. Program Visits Continuing 
4. Operations slowing for June/July 

 
HIGHLIGHT DETAILS: 

1. Flotilla 48 continues to have a presence at Alviso Boat Launch Ramp for Vessel Safety 
Checks 

2. 3 members of Flotilla 49 notified and reminded (2 notices) that their PPE inventory 
forms are past due.  

3. Flotillas continue to perform Program Visits and gaining new partners.  
4. On the water Patrols very slow for June and July.  

 

PROJECTS:  
• Planning TCO Training for the Summer 
• Notification for upcoming elections September and October 

 
TEMPORARY PROBLEMS:  None 

 
AGENCY INTERACTION:  None 
 
Respectfully,  
Eddie Lam DCDR 


